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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

 
Shelton, CT, May 24, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley will 

be hosting its 32nd annual Memorial Day Parade Pancake Breakfast on Monday morning, 

May 28, 2007.  

 

Pancakes will be served before, during, and after the parade from 7 am to 11 am at the 

Arrow Prescription Center parking lot at the corner of Coram Avenue and Center Street. 

Cost of tickets for the all-you-can-eat breakfast is $5 for adults and $4 for children. 

Coffee and orange juice are also included.  

 

Dave Grant, of David M. Grant Caterers, who has been chairman of this event for the 

past 20 years, said, “This year’s blueberry topping is better than ever! Plus, we have a 

new ‘secret sauce’ that we want everyone to try.” He encouraged everyone to join the 

fun and help the kids of our community. 

 

For further information, please call the Club at 924-7462. Tickets are available the day of 

the event.  

  

The  Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley provides, in a safe environment, 

programs that inspire, educate, guide, and enable all young people, especially those 

from disadvantaged circumstances, to realize their full potential as product, responsible, 

and caring citizens. The Club will soon be unveiling its new, redesigned website, which 

will provide more complete information about all its programs and provide the ability to 

pay for Club memberships online.   
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